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May 2020
Dear Parents

Universal Free School Lunches – Reception Children

You may be aware that the Government is providing funding for every child in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to have a free hot school lunch each day.  


In order to ensure that the school has the necessary arrangements in place to provide these meals, we need to find out how many children will be taking up the free school lunches option and how many will be bringing a packed lunch.  Therefore, could you please reply to finance@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk  with the name of your child and whether you will be requesting a free school lunch for your child or whether you will provide a packed lunch from home. 

Please could we receive your response by Monday 1 June.


For further information on school lunches or to see a sample menu go to our school website

www.cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk (under Parent Information, School Lunches) or visit www.surreycc.gov.uk/schoolmeals .

Yours faithfully

Catherine Burnham
Headteacher 
For further information on the way we use your data, please see the Xavier Catholic Education Trust Privacy Notice at
https://xaviercet.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/02/Xavier-CET-Privacy-Notice-updated-24.5-CM.pdf.
( ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

UNIVERSAL FREE SCHOOL LUNCHES SEPTEMBER 2020
Child’s name: ………………………………………………..…………
Class: …………………………………………………………………………









(Please tick option below)

	My child will be having free school lunches from September 2020

	

	My child will be bringing a packed lunch from home


	


Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………….…..  Date …………………………………………..

